From:

Date: July 9, 2023 at 10:46:44 PM GMT+10

To: council@cumberland.nsw.gov.au

Subject: Objection to Development Proposal DA2023/0130 - Demolition of
Existing Buildings and Construction and Operation of an Organic Waste Transfer
Station

To whom it may concern,

It is a bad idea to build a waste transfer station in Lidcombe especially in this high
density area.

Concerning the environment for residents in Cumberland area, having bad odor
and air pollution around the residential and school areas will be unbearable. Not to
mention risk of having higher infections disease can be speared by large amount of
flys and cockroaches. Auburn hospital is already under the pressure of medical
resources for our local residents lately during the pandemic.

In addition, having rubbish trucks around Church st can escalate the risks of road
safety for the school zones and causing the burden for residents raising council fees
to fix the damage roads.

The value of property and land in Lidcombe will be reduced if the waste station
being built. At the moment, Lidcombe is such a beautiful suburb for local residents

and for residents in Rookwood.

In conclusion | strongly against the waste transfer station to be built in Lidcombe.
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